
I urge you to vote YES on the coyote killing bill, HB 4075. Killing coyotes for sport is cruel and 
unnecessary. Coyotes are a part of the balance of nature. Coyote killing contests need to be banned, as 
other states have done. I live in a rural area where coyotes are commonly seen and heard. People 
around here coexist with them just fine. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Brian Hines 
10371 Lake Drive SE 
Salem, OR  97306 
 


